
Sept.  2017 

Gold Wing Road Riders Association 

SOUTH CAROLINA DISTRICT NEWS SOUTH CAROLINA DISTRICT NEWS 

Southeast Region “A” 

FRIENDS FOR FUN, SAFETY AND KNOWLEDG E 

 
 

 

Region ‘A’ Director   

Jim & Sue Jackson  

 
 

 

South Carolina 

District TEAM 
 

 
 
 

District Director 
Buddy and Kim Summer  

803-425-7833 
 

Assistant Dist Directors 
John and Karen Higgins 

864-356-7809  
J.W. & Yolanda Worley 

864-395-2140 
Bill and Judy Dunaway 

843-241-1158  
 

Membership Enhancement 
Rich & Jean Kitko 

843-240-3392  
District Rider Educator 

Rich & Jean Kitko 
843-240-3392  

 

District Treasurer 
Mary Coral  803-957-8575  

 

Couple of the Year Coordinators 
Mary Coral  803-957-8575  

 

Couple of the Year 
Jon and Donna Horning 

 

SC District Ambassador 
Steve Smith 

 

Webmaster & Newsletter Editor 
J.W. Worley 864-395-2140 
District MAD Coordinator 

Rich Kitko 
District Trainer 

Don and Rhonda Weed 
District Photographer 

Glenn Bumgarner 

CONTENTS 
Buddy and Kim (DD) ………..  1 

Region Conventions ………… 2 

J.W. and Yolanda (ADD) (Web) 3 

Bill and Judy (ADD)…………….4 

John and Karen (ADD)…………5 

Rich and Jean (RidEd) ……….  6 

Mary  (Treasurer) …..………….  7 

Jean and Rich (MEC) ………...   8 

Jon and Donna (COY) ……...    9 

Mary Coral ( COY Cord) …….. 10 

Don and Rhonda………….....   11 

SC Convention ……………...   12 

 SC District Directors 

Buddy & Kim Summer 
SC District Directors 
1121 Piester Road                                

Newberry, SC 29108        

Email: SCDDBuddy@gmail.com       
   cell: 803-924-2851  

 

SC District Director 
 

Kim & I made it back safely from Wing Ding and we had a grand time visiting with old friends and making 
new ones.  Hurricane Harvey put a hurting on Texas and the only effects we felt were the unavailability of gaso-
line last Thursday in Grapevine.  Now we’ve unpacked, dried out the camper, and caught our breaths, it’s time 
to let you know what our president, Anita Alkire, said in a meeting with the district directors. 
 
Anita started the conversation with “Embrace Change.”  Show leadership, make being in GWRRA a pleasure 
and be there for the members.  When she thought about our GW organization, she asked herself, “Where do we 
want to be in the next 40 years?”  Anita wants us as officers to meet the needs of the members.  By taking a 
level of management out of GW, meaning regions, we now have a direct line of communication with National.  
She wants us to involve the 70% of members that are not involved in chapter life to get to know us.  Most mem-
bers don’t want to go to a meeting and hear a safety talk.  She started this by changing our “meetings” to 
“gatherings.”  By gathering she means an informal get-together of all our friends with less paperwork.  It should 
be a fun time with socialization and a sharing of knowledge.  Friendship is the focus and safety will follow.  We 
all must change our mindsets about what GWRRA is and start on this new adventure.    
 
The Couple of the Year Program is a leadership program.  At chapter level, it’s an honor.  At district level, it’s a 
selection.  In 2018, there will be just one International Couple.  But in 2019, there will be six International Cou-
ples – one overseas, one from Canada and four from four different areas of the United States.  The details are 
still being worked on by the Program Directors, Ron & Bev Clark.  Chapter of the Year won’t happen at the 
National level, but can happen at district and chapter.  For this year, South Carolina Chapters will not submit 
Chapter of the Year packets because of the massive amounts of paperwork required for the submission.  Your 
South Carolina Dream Team will discuss options and let you know about the Chapter of Year Program if we 
decide to do it in the future.   
 
As for the Individual of the Year, your chapter may choose to honor an Individual.  If this person wants to be in 
the District selection, the package for submission to District may change.  We will let you know about package 
submission by the end of the year.   
 
As for Rider Education, the N6 Form (needed for 501c status) that was done by Chapter Rider Educators will be 
done by the District Rider Educator in 2018.   
 
District Motorist Awareness Program (MAP) Coordinators will be a resource for Motorist Awareness.  We are 
all Motorist Awareness!  People are watching you.  Every time you ride, stop at a gas station, wear the gear, you 

are being noticed.  Educate the public – be visible.   
 
Lastly, relax, breathe, have fun and make sure members are having fun.  Share tips, talk to 
each other and ride, cause that’s what Gold Wing Road Riders Association is about.   
 
See you on the road, 
Buddy & Kim Summer   

mailto:SCDDBuddy@gmail.com


- 2 - 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Masquerade on MS-Coast 
Oct 12-14  

Gulfport MS. 
 

Region A’s Final Rally 
26 - 28 Oct 2017  

104 Lakepoint Dr. 
Eufaula, AL 36027 

1-800-544-5253  
 
 

http://miss.gwrra-regiona.org/2017%20Rally%20Registration.pdf
http://miss.gwrra-regiona.org/2017%20Rally%20Registration.pdf
http://www.alapark.com/LakepointResort/Resort%20Lodge/
http://www.alapark.com/LakepointResort/Resort%20Lodge/
http://www.alapark.com/LakepointResort/Resort%20Lodge/
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I guess we will hear a lot of stories for those attending Wing Ding. Or was 
it Wind Ding? I guess they got lucky on the weather considering what was 
going on just south of them. Hopefully Buddy will have more information 
on the reorg when he gets back from Texas. We are down to only 2 rallies 
left in what will no longer be Region A. Mississippi and the final Region A 
rally. We are hoping to get to Eufaula to help give the region A team a big 
farewell party. We also have Wings Over the Smokies this month. This is 
always a big rally and a short ride compared to Wing Ding. We did find out 
that Wing Ding next year will be back in  Knoxville Tn. This will be a nice 
trip since it’s so close. Hope to see you on the road soon. 
 
Ride Safe 
J.W. and Yolanda 

Assistant District Director 
and  

District Webmaster 

J.W. & Yolanda Worley 

864-395-2140 
jworley@charter.net 
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Hey Y’all, 
Greetings from New Orleans.  Bill and I are on our way to Wing Ding via 

New Orleans and San Antonio, stopping for 3 to 4 days in each place.  Wish we 
were on the trike, but my neck refused to co-operate with the weight of a helmet.  
We know that several of our SC members will meet us in Grapevine and are hop-
ing to be surprised to see many more. 

The most important thing we want each of you to think about right now, is 
attending the LAST Region A rally.  That’s right, The LAST ONE.  Come join us, 
show your support for Jim and Sue Jackson, their Region A Team and all they 
have done for us thru the years.  Eufaula, AL October 26, 27, and 28.  Lakepoint 
Lodge.  Don’t miss it. 

Then, be sure to register for our very own SC Rally in Newberry, May 3, 4, 
and 5, 2018.  And remember this year you can pre-register for a One (1) day pass 
that will give your chapter credit for your attendance.  Perhaps your chapter will 
be counted as largest chapter in attendance. 

OK, back to some jazzy blues.  Ride safe 
Bill and Judy  

Assistant District Director  

Bill and Judy Dunaway 

Bill 843-458-2270 
Judy 843-241-1158  

Email Bill 
at wdunaway06@gmail.com 

jdunaway06@gmail.com 

mailto:wdunaway06@gmail.com
mailto:jdunaway06@gmail.com


- 5 - 

 

 

Greetings South Carolina. We hope your Summer has been safe, eventful, and full 
of new experiences. Even from a small chapter like ours, members have visited 
several other states including North Carolina, Georgia, Tennessee, and Florida. 
And, there are probably more we're not aware of. Our Goldwings are wonderful 
tools to convey us to new places and adventures, near and far. We never get tired 
of cruising the back roads and watching the scenery pass by, not being in a hurry, 
and discovering new places to enjoy.  And, when you get back, share your stories 
with your friends, they just might want to visit where you returned from. The 
simple social aspects (enjoying a meal together, or riding together) of being a  
motorcycle rider with GWRRA are the best therapy for a hectic day or week.  
 
By the time the newsletter is sent out, those that are attending Wing Ding in 
Grapevine Texas will have returned or are on their way back. We hope your   
travels are safe and that you had a great time while there. As we write this,     
Hurricane Harvey is threatening the Texas coast. As many of you do, we have 
family in the Texas gulf coast area. Our thoughts and prayers for your safety go 
out to all those in the path of the storm.  
 
As always, ride safe, and ride often. 
 
Karen & John 

Assistant District Director  

John and Karen Higgins 
864-356-7809 

jwhigg@charter.net  
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District Rider Educator 

Mad Coordinator 

Rich Kitko          
ŎŀǇƴψǊƛŎƘψмϪȅŀƘƻƻΦŎƻƳ0 

843-240-3392 63 

Check Your Papers 
 
   While getting ready for Wing Ding one of the items I was checking was 
the bike papers, ie: the registration and insurance. Lo and behold the     
insurance certificate was expired by several months !!  Upon checking, 
the insurance was paid and new cards were issued but never made it to 
the bike. 
   Use this as a reminder to go around to all your vehicles and make sure 
everything is up to date and paid up. Not good to get in a situation and 
find out something expired.  
   Some things to check are drivers licence, registration, insurance,    
passport, home owners insurance and how about credit cards.  
   With the amount of mail and paperwork that lands on the desk now 
days it is very easy to overlook something. 
 
Richard Kitko 
SC District Rider Ed 

mailto:capn_rich_1@yahoo.com
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District Treasurer 

Mary Coral 

803-261-0109  

gwrrasctreasurer@gmail.com 
 
 

I just want to take a few minutes to say “Thank You” to the 
officers in the Chapters and District for all your hard work and 
dedication to making your chapters and the South Carolina 
District the best it can be! 
 As always, if you have any questions please call or email me 
and I will be happy to help! 
 

 
Until next time! 
Mary & Mike Coral 
SC District Treasurer 
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District Member 
Enhancement Coordinator 

Rich & Jean Kitko 
843-240-3392  

      I was able to talk with the District about some of  
the questions I'm receiving from the chapters. We are 
keeping all of  the Chapter activities, as of  now.  The 
rules and score sheets will be made much, much less   
involved. The Chapters are proud of  their scrapbooks, 
mascots etc. Their will even be CHOY, so keep         
collecting information. I will try to get the new sheets 
done and approved ASAP. Unfortunately they will all 
stop at the District level. When I get more information 
I will inform you.  Have fun doing fun activities. 
 
Jean Kitko 
SC District MEC 
GWRRA 
Inletmagnolia@yahoo.com  
843-222-9606 Mobile 

mailto:Inletmagnolia@yahoo.com
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 August has been one hot month, and it made for some very                 
uncomfortable riding, but we managed to get in a few rides to visit. We 
started our month out with a ride to chapter "K" .They had a very good 
turnout for their double points gathering, 5 chapters were represented. 
The following week we took a ride to visit chapter "E" at their double 
points gathering. There was a special guest speaker Corporal Bill Rynes, 
who talked on statistics and avoiding a crash. It was a great gathering 
with some great friends. 
  On Saturday the 19th chapter "S" held there 20th anniversary gathering, 
it was a special day celebrated with special friends.   
  Unfortunately Donna and I weren't able to attend Wing Ding 40, but we 
understand that it was a huge success considering hurricane Harvey 
wreaked havoc on the state. Hopefully we'll make it next year to Knox-
ville. 
  With all the changes National is making, we're hoping that more infor-
mation was shared and we'll be getting some insight to the changes. So 
keep your eyes and ears open good times are coming, 
 
Ride Safe My Friends 
Jon & Donna Horning 
SC District Couple of the Year 
   

 
South Carolina District 

Couple of the Year 
2017—2018 

John and Donna Horning 
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COY Coordinator 

Mary Coral 

Ph: 803-957-8575  
Cell# 803-261-0109  

marycoral@aol.com  

July was a pretty quiet month for the Coral household. We have been able to take a 
few weeks to regroup and spend time with some of our grandchildren.  
I know most of you have heard the news of the upcoming changes to GWRRA in 
its structure and have questions regarding how it is going to affect the Couple of 
the Year and Individual of the Year program. We have been told that there will be 
little to no change at the Chapter and District level for the COY & IOY. Please 
continue to honor your Couples and Individuals for all they do for your Chapter. 
How they will go forward with the Couple of the Year Program above the District 
level is yet to be finalized. I will be sure to relay any information I receive to you 
as I receive it. 
As stated in the video announcement by GWRRA President Anita Alkire, as of 
January 1, 2018 there will no longer be Regions in the GWRRA operations     
structure. This should be seen as a positive step in getting back to what the original 
vision was for the Association; riding our Gold Wings and having fun.  
This being said, Region “A” will finish out its tenure in December and have its last 
hurrah in October at the Region “A” Rally in Eufaula, Al. They will choose a     
Region “A” Couple of the Year who will participate in the International Couple of 
the Year selection at Wing Ding next year. We hope that our SC members will 
come to Eufaula and support Jon & Donna Horning in their attempt to bring the 
last Region “A” COY to South Carolina.   
Jim & Sue Jackson and their team would like to thank all those who have          
supported them through the years and are working hard to make this the best Rally 
ever!   
If anyone has any questions regarding the Couple of the Year Program, please 
don’t hesitate to call me!  
Until next time, ride safe! 
 
Mary Coral 
SC District COY & IOY 
Coordinator 

mailto:marycoral@aol.com
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South Carolina District Trainers 
Don and Rhonda Weed 

17 Apopka Ave. 
Greenville, SC  29609  

864-304-1291 
scdistricttrainer@gmail.com 

 
It's time for WING DING!  We sincerely hope that 

those of you who made the trip out to Grapevine had a safe trip, and 
enjoyed all that Texas has to offer.  Hurricane Harvey did his best, but 
FUN prevailed! 

There were plenty of opportunities to participate in a wide variety of 
Discovery Sessions at Wing Ding.  Lots of useful information was made 
available, and we're definitely looking forward to implementing many 
of these ideas in the months to come. 

Ideas are flying in for next year- all we can say for now is that it will be 
FUN and EXCITING!   

Be sure to keep an eye on the District Training Calendar (that's where 
you will see one of the earliest changes in the coming weeks)! 

Hope to see many of you on the Road during September!  Ride Safe! 
 
 
Don and Rhonda Weed 
GWRRA SC District Trainers 
Bringing FUN Training TO YOU in SC 
 

                                                                      

mailto:scdistricttrainer@gmail.com
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34th Annual  
South Carolina District Rally  

íMayberry RFD: A Night at the Opryî  
Gold Wing Road Riders Association  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

May 3 -5, 2018  
Newberry, SC 29108  
Grand Prize: $1000  

Must be present to win.  
Join us in our hometown for some down -home fun!  


